
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 
 

Pressure District 2/3 Water Storage Tank 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 

 
The Study 

The City of Brantford is currently completing a Municipal Class Environmental 

Assessment study for siting a new water storage tank to service existing and future 

residents in the City’s Pressure District 2/3. The need for additional storage in PD 2/3 

was identified in the recent City of Brantford Water, Wastewater and Stormwater 

Master Servicing Plan Update.  

 

The study is evaluating various alternatives for siting a new water storage tank to 

address the need for additional storage within the distribution system, in addition to 

associated transmission watermains and modifications to existing pumping stations to 

meet service area demands. 

 

The Process 

The study is being conducted in accordance with Schedule ‘B’ requirements of the 

Municipal Engineers Association "Municipal Class Environmental Assessment" 

manual (October 2000, as recently amended in 2015) which is approved under the 

Ontario Environmental Assessment Act.  

 

Public Information Centre 

The City invites you to attend our in-person Public Information Centre: 
 
Date and Time: Wednesday May 18, 2022 - 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM (Drop-in-Centre 

Format)  
Location:  Walter Gretzky Municipal Golf Course (320 Balmoral Drive, Brantford) 

in the Clubhouse 
 
The intent of the Public Information Centre is to introduce and build awareness of the 

project. This includes sharing the study findings and evaluation of potential sites for a 

new water storage tank, including the preferred recommended site. The potential sites 

are located on Powerline Road and King George Road. Attendees are welcome to 

drop-in between the hours specified above to view project materials and provide 

feedback. Representatives from the study team will be available to discuss the project.   

 

The Public Information Centre material will also be available for viewing on the project 

website following the event: brantford.ca/WaterStorageTankEA 

 



 
 

If you have any questions or comments regarding this study or wish to be added to the 

study mailing list, please contact either one of the project team representatives below: 

 

Shahab Shafai 

City Project Manager  

City of Brantford 

Phone: (519) 759-4150 ext. 5745 

Email: sshafai@brantford.ca 

 

Semyon Chaymann 

Consultant Project Manager 

AECOM Canada Ltd. 

Phone: (647) 524-9314 

Email: semyon.chaymann@aecom.com 

 

All personal information included in your request – such as name, address, telephone 

number and property location – is collected, under the authority of Section 30 of the 

Environmental Assessment Act and is collected and maintained for the purpose of 

creating a record that is available to the general public.  With the exception of personal 

information, all comments will become part of the public record of the Study. 

 

This notice first issued on May 5, 2022 
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